
We know that this time of year can be both rewarding and challenging, but you continue to show
up with enthusiasm, care, and an unwavering commitment to our students. Your creativity in
finding solutions, your patience in nurturing growth, and your ability to see the potential in
every student are qualities that make Keystone a better place.

As we look ahead to the new year, we want you to know how much we appreciate everything you
do, not just for our students, but for each other as a team. You are the heart and soul of
Keystone, and your impact is immeasurable.

We hope this holiday season brings you moments of rest, joy, and well-deserved recognition.
Take time to recharge—your work is invaluable, and we are so fortunate to have such a
dedicated group of professionals making a difference every day.

Keystone Administration

THE SPECIAL EDITION

THIS MONTH

SPOTLIGHT

We are excited to announce that Jennifer Wiseman has been selected as the KASEA (Kansas
Association of Special Education Administrators) SPED Professional of the year.  Jennifer
will be honored at this year’s KASEA Winter Conference.  Congratulations, Jennifer.  It is an
honor well-deserved!

December 2024



RESOURCE

Dec. 23rd-Jan. 1st Keystone Office closed
Jan. 14th Superintendent Meeting
Jan. 15th Keystone Board Meeting
Jan. 20th Keystone Inservice
Early Childhood and Related Service Providers at Keystone
Teachers at Oskaloosa
Jan. 21st School Psychologist Meeting

I

ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY

Secondary and Elementary:

A new resource for Specially Designed Instruction has been added
to the teacher resource drive.  Give it a look and see if there are
strategies that would work for your students.  Here’s the link:

Specially Designed Instruction Resource Bank

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/15IPyGIdL0YoA2md2a1Hy1178E_tnVyhP

